
Dear Patient, 

As we continue to monitor the spread of COVID-19 and the recommendations of the CDC and state 
mandates we are asking this from our patients as we reopen. 

• If you have had any symptoms of a cough or fever in the past 11 days we ask that you please 
contact our office before your appointment to let us know and we will ask that you please stay 
home until your waiting period has ended. 

• Please wear a mask or face covering while you are in our office. 
   
• We ask that you call us at 856-7656 when you arrive in our parking lot.  Please stay in your car, 

we will contact you when it is time for you to be seen. 

• Please come into your appointment alone, we are asking that no one be with you during your 
appointment unless it is pertinent to your discussion with the doctor. 

• We will have hand sanitizer readily available to use once you come into the office. 

PLEASE RESPECT OUR SAFETY PROTOCOLS 

Our office is taking every safety precaution to keep you safe during your visit.  


